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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Richee Nellist 7C Charles Vines 7T Charles Webb-Meek 7T 

Oliver White 8C James Carpenter 8S Ethan Warhurst 8S 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:  
Charlie Bostock-Crouch 10C Isaac Brindle 10S Muhammad Elmantaser 11T 

Ali Olszowka 11T Elvie Eastwood 12T Megan Lake 13C 

Janaise Clayton 13T Kelly Wu 13T  

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Stacy Mawer Capellan 7S Montgomery Unsworth 7T Jessica Whitehouse 7T 

Zaid Agha 8T   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:  
Rihanne Mawer 9C Will Shaw 9C Scarlett Markou 11S 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Farrah Cammack 7C Bettie-Grace Gargon 7C Lani Willows 7S 

Ellie Burrell 7T Grace Allis 8T Ella-Mai Twomey 8T 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:  
Sophie Cooksey 9C Hanan Abdulraheem 9T Grace Ramsden 9T 

Bryony Boston 10S Maya Pokorska 11C David-Mihai Ortan 12C 

 

• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
Design Technology Oliver Gray 8C  

English Literature Emilia Thornalley 13S  

History Annabel Smith 10T  

Science Maryam Karkar 7S  

 
A final reminder that there are tickets available for the Musical Theatre Variety Show on Thursday 22 
February at 7.00 pm from reception, with a special guest appearance from Alford Primary School Choir.  
Tickets are £5 for adults and £3 for concessions.  Don’t miss out!  Participating students who wish to remain 
in school can do so with Mr Thompson in D12 (DTRM) until the performance, signing in at reception please.  
Students will need to bring their own refreshments. 
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And a further reminder, that there will be a ‘catchup session’ for the Year 9 Teenage Booster (Diphtheria, 
Polio & Tetanus) and Meningitis ACW+Y vaccination has been arranged for Tuesday 5 March, for students 
who have consented and did not receive their vaccination last week.  If you have not consented and wish to 
do so, please follow the link in the attached letter to consent to give permission for your child to receive this 
vaccination. 
 
I very much look forward to seeing Year 11 students at our Saturday school, throughout the rest of this 
term, in preparation for their GCSE exams. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 

Year 11 


